
Project Update: April 2016 
 
Thirty five local teachers and environmental and agricultural educators have been trained on 
community involvement and dissemination of different nature conservation best practices. 
At the Rufford Centre, these teachers actively participated in discussions and hands-on 
sessions of installation of the best practices including improved cook stoves, mushroom 
farming and improved beekeeping. The action plan for educating students and dissemination 
of best practices within the communities was discussed and trained teachers have proven 
their commitment towards the project through organising training in their respective 
schools/communities. The remaining group of 17 teachers is to be trained early April 2016, as 
the preparations of student trainings in different schools continue.  

 

Left: Trainers integrated both practical demonstrations and discussions of dissemination concepts. 
Right: Teachers observing the process of making improved cook stoves 

 


